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What’s possible when  
we dream together for  
a city for all children,  
young people and families?

Join the discussion about what makes Ipswich a child, youth and family friendly city! 
Ipswich City Council invites you to contribute to a shared idea of what makes Ipswich a child,  
youth and family friendly city.  

We are developing a new policy for children, young people and families and we want it to be  
shaped by a diversity of voices from across Ipswich. 

You can join the discussion a number of ways. 

Join the conversation online! 
Ipswich City Council will be hosting this consultation online from 1 October 2019.  
Visit: www.shapeyouripswich.com.au 

Host an activity during National Children’s Week 19-27 October 2019 
If you’re local educator, service provider or community group planning an event during  
Children’s Week, we would love to hear about it.  
Contact: Myf Jagger, Senior Social Policy Analyst myf.jagger@ipswich.qld.gov.au 

COME TO A WORKSHOP! 
We invite you to bring your experience and ideas to one of two free workshops during 
National Children’s Week in October 2019. 

We’re seeking active participation from everyone this policy will impact – children and young 
people, families and carers, local educators and service providers.  

Thursday 24 October 2019 
Queens Park Environmental Education Centre

Register at:  
https://cyff-queenspark.eventbrite.com.au

Saturday 26 October 2019 
Springfield Library

Register at:  
https://cyff-springfield.eventbrite.com.au


